
 
 

 REPORT TO LIBRARY BOARD 
FEBRUARY 20, 2025 

 

SUBJECT:  Deferral of Policy Review: Gift Acceptance   
PURPOSE:  For Approval  
PREPARED BY:   Michael Ciccone - CEO  
PRESENTED BY:  Michael Ciccone - CEO 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Library Board approve the deferral of the policy review for 
the Library’s Gift Acceptance Policy until March 2026 

BACKGROUND 

Staff would like to align the revision of this policy with that of the Library’s Naming 
Policy, scheduled to be reviewed in March 2026 – both policies covering major aspects 
of the Library’s fund development efforts. 

NEXT STEPS 

Upon approval, staff will reschedule the review until March 2026. 
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